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October 25, 2017 
 
 
Kevin Williams, Deputy Director 
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal and Rulemaking Programs 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
Dear Mr. Williams: 
 
The state of Iowa radioactive materials program staff has reviewed RATS ID 2015-1 for potential impact 
on Iowa Administrative Code (IAC) rules.  We have determined that this change package does not impact 
the State of Iowa for the following reasons: 
 

The current wording in Iowa Administrative Code 641-40.96(4)“b” contains the same essential 
objectives as the change in wording to 10 CFR 70.50(c)(2). 

 
The link to IAC 641-Chapter 40(136C) is shown below. 
 
https://www.legis.iowa.gov/docs/ACO/chapter/641.40.pdf 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or Randal S. Dahlin of my staff at 515-281-0419 
or randal.dahlin@idph.iowa.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Angela Leek, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
(515) 281-3478 
angela.leek@idph.iowa.gov 
 
RSD/rd 
 
cc: Michelle Beardsley, State Regulation Review Coordinator 
 


